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Dear Parents,
We would like to welcome you and your child into Year 2 at Black Horse Hill Infant School. We are looking forward to a busy and exciting year with plenty of challenges for both children and teachers!

Mrs Fitzgerald, Mrs Shaw, Mrs Gill, Mr Dagnall and Mrs Costello
The following table shows you some of the topics we will cover this term:
	English
Narratives

Non-chronological reports

Instructions

Recounts

Diary Writing

	Maths
Doubling and halving

Place value

Addition and Subtraction
Measurement: Length and Mass

Graphs

Multiplication and Division

	Science

Animals including humans
Materials 
	Geography

Comparative study

	
	
	ICT
Programming on screen
Exploring how computer games work


	History

Guy Fawkes 

Great Fire of London



	R.E.

Hinduism

Christianity
	Art/DT
Rangoli Patterns
Models of houses on Pudding Lane
	Music

Exploring Sounds

Beat 

Harvest songs

Christmas songs
	P.E.

Gymnastics
Games
Dance


Letters

The children should continue to be independent by getting any correspondence out of their bags to give to their teacher. Please encourage your child to pass on any information when necessary. For the safety of your children, all staff need to be in the classroom straight in from the line; therefore if you have a message, please write a note.
Reading Books
Please can you hear your child/ren read their Home Practice Reading/ Bug Club book each night. It is really helpful when you fill in the diary, letting us know how they have got on. Books can be changed on a daily basis. We will remind the children to do this, but it is their responsibility. Both classes in Year Two have Reading Races to reward reading at home.
Homework

Homework will be given out on a Friday, and needs to be returned to school by Wednesday.  Homework should be put in the Homework Tray ready to be marked on a Wednesday night. 
P.E.

The children in 2JF will usually have PE on Tuesday and Friday.
The children in 2TM will usually have PE on Tuesday and Thursday.
Please can you make sure that your child always has a t-shirt, shorts and pumps. We will be going outside during the autumn term, so you may want to provide your child with black/dark tracksuit bottoms, but this is not obligatory. 
Please can all items of school uniform and P.E. clothes be named.

Celebration Assembly

The Celebration Assembly takes place on a Wednesday and children are welcome to bring in certificates or similar that they wish to share with the whole school.

Water Bottles
All children should have a named water bottle each day. 
School Website and Twitter
Keep checking our school website and Twitter for any school updates.
www.blackhorsehillinfant.co.uk
Twitter: @BHHInfant

